
 

January 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Now that year 10 have settled into their GCSEs, we would like to offer you the opportunity to purchase 
revision guides to support with home revision.   
 
Many subjects have recommended revision guides and as a school we are often able to purchase the 
these for a reduced rate. We are able to offer this discount for a limited time so in order to receive 
the savings you will need to have completed your order by Friday 10th February 2025.  If you would 
like to order any of the resources after the deadline, you can do so online and independently through 
the CGP website, although you will not receive the school discounted price.   
 
You can order the items from the Arbor shop and it is important that you only purchase resources 
that are correct for you child.  The revision guides you see available have been carefully selected by 
the class teacher to best suit your child’s needs.  For some subjects you may be offered the 
opportunity to buy more than one book, e.g. a revision guide and a work book, or a bundle containing 
revision guides, workbooks and revision cards.  Please select the combination you feel would work 
best for your child.  
 
If your child is in receipt of free school meals or is a service child, you will receive these revision 
resources directly through the pupil premium funding.  
 
Please be aware that all purchases are non-refundable and once placed cannot be changed. 
 
If for any reason you are unsure which resources to order, please check with your child or their class 
teacher. 
 
We hope you find these resources beneficial and should you have any questions then please do not 
hesitate to get in contact with your child’s class teacher or the Subject Leader  
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Suzannah Fry  
Associate Assistant Headteacher  


